
 

August 14, 2020 

We regret to announce that we have to cancel (postpone) the remaining Lake Life Live 

events for 2020.  Our purpose from the beginning has been to give our patrons a summer 

of Beach Music second to none.  Unfortunately, with the restrictions and guidelines put in 

place by the State of Virginia we are not able to provide the level of service and 

entertainment that you have come to expect from Lake Life Live.  The health and safety 

of our patrons, volunteers, sponsors, and entertainers is the primary emphasis of our 

Board of Directors.  This decision was made in the best interest of everyone involved.   

We have been able to reschedule most of the band to 2021.  Lake Life Live will release 

our 2021 schedule in the near future.  We would like to thank the sponsors that signed on 

with us before the pandemic.  Your sponsorship will roll over to 2021.  Thank you all for 

your interest and support of Lake Life Live.  We can’t wait to see you in 2021.  Stay safe 

& stay well!  

 

Best Regards, 

Clarksville Economic Development Association Board of Directors 

Lake Life Live  

 

Clarksville Economic Development Association  416 Virginia Ave  Clarksville, VA 23927  

Visit us on Facebook for updates and upcoming Events:   Lake Life Live Summer Series 


